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Dear Sir/Madam
 
North Killingholme Power Project - EN010038
Non-Material Amendment September 2020
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above amendment. The site is within the
North East Lindsey Drainage Board area.
 
Firstly please send any further consultations to by email to planning@witham3idb.gov.uk in
addition to any that are posted. I note that you have send the letter to the correct postal
address.
 
The Board has no comment on the extension of time requested in this amendment. However I
request a copy of the current Flood Risk Assessment and Drainage Strategy for the project in
order to review it and assess how it interacts with the adjacent developments, commenting as
necessary.
 
Regards
 
 
Guy Hird
Engineering Services Officer
 
Our office is closed to visitors but our staff are still working. Please email or telephone with
all enquiries. 
 
enquiries@witham3idb.gov.uk
accounts@witham3idb.gov.uk
planning@witham3idb.gov.uk
consents@witham3idb.gov.uk
 
 
Witham First District Internal Drainage Board
Witham Third District Internal Drainage Board
Upper Witham Internal Drainage Board
North East Lindsey Drainage Board
 
Witham House,
Meadow Lane
North Hykeham,
LINCOLN,
LN6 9QU (for sat nav use LN6 9TP)



Tel:         01522 697123
 
Four independent statutory Land Drainage and Flood Risk Management Authorities working in
partnership.
 
www.northeastlindsey-idb.org.uk 
www.witham3idb.gov.uk 
www.upperwitham-idb.gov.uk
www.witham-1st-idb.gov.uk 
 
 
**** Disclaimer**** The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review,
retransmission,dissemination or other use, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. Any correspondence with the sender
will be subject to automatic monitoring. Please note that neither the Board or the sender accept any
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).
 
 
STATEMENT DISCLAIMER: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. Therefore, if the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor
must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error.
Any views or opinions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent
the views of Witham and Humber Drainage Boards unless otherwise explicitly stated.
Whilst the Board does run anti-virus software, you are solely responsible for ensuring that
any e-mail or attachment you receive is virus free and Witham and Humber Drainage
Board disclaims any liability for any damage suffered as a consequence of receiving any
virus. Witham and Humber Drainage Boards take your privacy seriously and only use your
personal information to administer your account and to provide the products and services
you have requested from us. The processing of personal data is governed by legislation
relating to personal data which applies in the United Kingdom including the General Data
Protection Regulation (the “GDPR”) and other legislation relating to personal data and
rights such as the Human Rights Act. Please consider your environmental responsibility
before printing this e-mail




















